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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Tuesday, December 02, 2008 9:50 AM
To:                                   'Bob Clark-Riddell'
Subject:                          RE: Extension Request for 1230 14th Street 
Remedial Design Plans

 
Bob,
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for design submittal for case RO0433 is extended to January 12, 
2009.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [mailto:BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 01, 2008 2:27 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: Extension Request for 1230 14th Street Remedial Design Plans
 
Jerry,
 
Pangea prepared this email to request a 30-day extension for submittal of the DPE/AS system design 
drawings due December 10, 2008 for the subject site (ACEH Case #RO0000433).  The additional time is 
required to obtain and incorporate information from PG&E.    Thank you in advance for your 
consideration.  
 
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Principal Engineer
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
(510) 435.8664 Phone
 
 

file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/L...30%2014th%20Street%20Remedial%20Design%20Plans.htm [12/2/2008 10:10:32 AM]

mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org

	Local Disk
	file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/LOP/Caseworker%20Electronic%20Files/RE%20Extension%20Request%20for%201230%2014th%20Street%20Remedial%20Design%20Plans.htm


